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LAUZON 10 TEMPORARY ROUTE ADJUSTMENT ENDING 
 

WINDSOR, ONTARIO – The Twin Oaks business park will no longer be serviced by the Lauzon 10 

southbound route beginning on Sunday, August 31, 2025. Route 250 will service this area starting on 

Tuesday, September 2, 2025. The Lauzon 10 southbound will resume to its regular routing, travelling 

southbound on Lauzon Road to left on Forest Glade Drive effective Tuesday, September 2, 2025. 

The schedule times for this route will remain the same.  

Please contact Transit Windsor’s customer service at 519.944.4111, or contact 311, to help with any 

questions.  
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